
 

DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL – BALLABHGARH 
 

Ref : DAVPS/BLB/2016      Dated : 30th Nov’16 
Notice for Class VIII 

Dear Parent  
 

(A) PRE BOARD EXAMINATION : 
This is to bring to your notice that we shall conduct Pre – Board Examinations for Class VIII in 
the month of January 2017. As a result , the fourth cycle of unit test has been cancelled for Class 
VIII students in order to complete the syllabus beforehand. The syllabus will be completed by the 
mid of December 2016 for all the subjects. 60% of the syllabus will be given in the Pre Board 
Examinations. 

(B) SAFETY GUIDELINES FOR PARENTS : 

1. School Gate will open at 7.45 a.m. Entry for students into school closes at 8.00 a.m. 

2. Parents should ensure safe drop and pick up of their wards.  

3. No student should drive any vehicle to school. Driving without license/helmet  is a punishable 
offense. 

4. Electronic Gadgets are strictly prohibited in school premises for the students. 

5. The  school is not responsible for any unruly behavior of students or disputes that occur outside 
the school premises. 

(C) AADHAR CARD : 

 You are also requested to submit a copy of Aadhar Card of your ward(s) to the concerned class 
teacher upto 05th December 2016 positively. This is mandatory as per the instructions of CBSE as 
well as Haryana Government.  

 
 

Reena Vasisht Kachroo 
Principal 


